NOTICE OF WORKS

GEOTECHNICAL INVESTIGATION — CREMORNE PLAZA

April 10, 2024

Dear Resident/Business owner,

We wish to advise you that North Sydney Council has engaged Core Geotech Pty Ltd to undertake
geotechnical investigation on Cremorne Plaza, Cremorne. Field work will be done Wednesday 17" of
April 2024 and will be completed in 1 day, weather permitting. Working hours will be between 8:30 am

-5:00 pm.

Pedestrians will have access to businesses at all times.

If you have any further enquiries, please contact Council Representative Diana Mejia on 02 9936 8434
or diana.mejia@northsydney.nsw.gov.au.

We would like to thank you in anticipation for your cooperation throughout the work.

Yours sincerely,
Diana Mejia



